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I am writing to express my strong opposition to House Bill 3402. Although House Bill 

2025 was successfully defeated, it is deeply concerning to see that HB 3402 carries 

many of the same detrimental provisions that threaten the well-being of Oregon's 

citizens. 

 

HB 3402 presents risks that could severely impact our communities, including [insert 

specific detrimental effects, such as economic burdens, environmental harm, social 

inequality, etc.]. The similarities to the previously opposed HB 2025 highlight an 

ongoing disregard for the public's clear stance against such policies. 

 

This bill undermines the values and needs of Oregonians, potentially causing long-

lasting harm to our economic stability, public health, and environmental integrity. The 

citizens of Oregon deserve legislation that supports and protects their interests, not 

one that revives harmful elements under a new guise. 

 

I urge you to reconsider support for HB 3402 and to champion initiatives that 

genuinely reflect the will and welfare of Oregon's residents. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. 


